| am distressed to hear about your proposed developments in south east
warrington.

i live in Moore and cannot believe that the proposed development in Walton
is under consideration.

can you please tell me which "brownfield sites ", within the borough , have
been identified and evaluated prior to determining this proposal ?

can you please provide me with the population forecasts and statistics which
support the building of so many houses .

if actioned this proposal will forever ruin this part of Walton and also Moore.

Runcorn rd, which is busy now ,will become a traffic nightmare and is just not
suitable for the added number of vehicles which will use it.

getting into Stockton Heath and Warrington will become even more
frustrating.

the longstanding green belt barriers between warrington and Moore will
disappear leaving just a huge housing estate.

icouldgoon ...

i urge you to reconsider this proposal and i oppose it very strongly.








